
Language Arts:  

We will engage in               
several fun and friendly 
finger plays and flannel 
board stories, including: 
Clap Your Hands,              
Monkeys Swinging From 
the Trees, and Five               
Little Monkeys Jumping 
on the Bed. Our fun and 
special book selections 
will be Wheels on the 
Bus and Quick as a 
Cricket. The children 
will see several of the 
special friends                
previously introduced, 
as well as meeting new 
friendly faces.  

*The children have 
been working on                 
enjoying and taking care 
of our classroom books 

carefully. 

Concept:  

The children will be 
working on taking apart 
puzzles, and then             
putting them back           
together. Our puzzles 
will show many of our 
favorite characters and 
animals! We will also 
review our two newest 
shapes introduced,            
triangle and rectangle.  

Motor:  

Strrrike! The young 
nursery room will form 
a bowling league, as 
they get a chance to 
bowl in the classroom. 
We’ll be rolling the 
bowling ball  

towards the pins, as 

well as rolling pins to a 
friend.  

Craft and Writing:  

We will be using a wide 
variety of fun art             
materials to create our 
projects this week. 
We’ll be painting with 
shaving cream and using 
play-doh. 

 

 

 

• Veteran’s Day on 
11/11...School Open 

• Fire Drills on Thursday and 
Friday, 11/12 and 11/13. 

• Progress Reports sent home 
on Thursday and Friday, 
11/19 and 11/20. 

• Please remember, we will be 
closed on Thursday and 
Friday, 11/26 and 11/27 for 
Thanksgiving. 

• Please return your signed 
emergency information 
sheets, COVID forms,             
tuition policies, and any 
other remaining forms           
needed to complete your 
child’s file. 

• For parents over the age of 
2 years old, please                   
refer to our new updated 
mask policy from              
Thursday, August 20.  

• Please send in a picture of 
your child for the                
classroom, if you haven’t 
already done so.  

• Thank you for all of your               
support, understanding, and 
acceptance of the new                   
policies put in to place this 
school year. It’s been a 
wonderful start!  

• Have you enrolled for          
Tuition Express online                   
payments? Many have found 
this convenient, but we still 

of course accept cash or 
check. 

• 12/24-1/1..Christmas          
Daycare Week Only. No 
Preschool classes. We will 
close at 3PM on             
Christmas Eve and NYE,      
Thursday, 12/24 and           
Thursday, 12/31. We will be 
closed on Christmas and 
New Year’s Day,             
Friday, 12/25 and Friday, 
1/1. If your child doesn’t 
attend ANY days of the 
week of 12/28, half tuition 
is due.  
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Review  

Letters Aa and Bb  

Shapes  

Circle, square, triangle, 
and rectangle  

Colors  

Red, blue, yellow, green, 
orange, and black  

Numbers 1 and 2 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a fun week! 

Ms. Amy  

 


